REQUEST

Is it possible to submit a new FOI request for a copy of the Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime's work diary from 1 January, 2018 until 31 December, 2018 – including a monthly breakdown.

ANSWER

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of 10 January to the Mayor's Office for Policing And Crime (MOPAC). I confirm that your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that MOPAC does hold information relating to your request. However, this information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act, since it is information which is already published.

Every month, the Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime reports to the Police and Crime Committee on the main activities she has been involved in. These reports are published on the Greater London Authority website, here (Agenda Item 6, Appendix 1):

https://www.london.gov.uk/moderngov/ieListMeetings.aspx?Act=later&Cld=240&D=201903061000 &MD=ielistmeetings

If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the MOPAC website on what the next steps are at:

 $\underline{https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information}$